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Marijuana vapor products have been linked to most patients but nicotine 
vapor products may still play a role in this outbreak.
 
The Department of Health recommends you:
  ●  Do not use vapor products containing marijuana.
  ●  Strongly consider refraining from using vapor products that contain nicotine. 
  ●  Do not buy any vapor products off the street.
  ●  Do not modify or add any substances to vapor products not intended by 
      the manufacturer.

For more information on this issue or to learn more about how to quit vaping, 
go to the Department of Health website: doh.wa.gov/VapingLungInjury.

   
 

 

 
 

  
  

 
 

 
 

Severe lung injuries, including deaths, have 
recently been linked to vapor products.  


